
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>

CC: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 5/24/2016 1:25:15 PM
Subject: RE: H.3849 (Bingham) - Teacher Evaulation exemption from FOIA

Me too

From: Baker, Josh
Sent: Tuesday, May 24, 2016 11:55 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine; Schimsa, Rebecca; Mottel, Haley
Cc: Pisarik, Holly; Glaccum, David
Subject: RE: H.3849 (Bingham) - Teacher Evaulation exemption from FOIA 

I have some answers here if you all want to circle up.

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Tuesday, May 24, 2016 11:28 AM
To: Schimsa, Rebecca; Mottel, Haley
Cc: Pisarik, Holly; Baker, Josh; Glaccum, David
Subject: RE: H.3849 (Bingham) - Teacher Evaulation exemption from FOIA

Yes, please call Bingham's cell 803-546-0030.
He and Hayes both spoke on this bill from the well this year.
Thanks, KV

From: Schimsa, Rebecca
Sent: Tuesday, May 24, 2016 10:59 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine; Mottel, Haley
Cc: Pisarik, Holly; Baker, Josh; Glaccum, David
Subject: H.3849 (Bingham) - Teacher Evaulation exemption from FOIA

This bill is enrolled, but we have questions about the purpose and application of the exemption provision.

KV -  Can we talk to Bingham to get the background or reason for why this bill is needed?

Josh is going to call the Dept. of Ed as well.
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